
December, 2018 

YMC CO., LTD 

 

 

Notice of discontinuation of stainless precolumn filters and  

introduction of alternative products 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you for using YMC products. 

 

This is to inform you the discontinuation of the stainless steel precolumn filters. All sales of the 

products will be ended when our current stock of the products are sold out. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause you.   

 

For your future purchase, please refer to alternative products shown on the table below. 

Since alternative filters are compatible with the holders of the current products, you can continue 

using the current holder with alternative filters.  

 

Should you have any question regarding this matter, please contact your local YMC office. We 

would appreciate your understanding and continued business with us. 

 

 

1. Product name：Stainless steel precolumn filters 

Current products (to be discontinued) Alternative products 

Product 

number 

Specification Product 

number 

Specification 

XRPRCS02 For tubing system with 

1/16" outer diameter,  

1 filter included 

XRPRCS03 For tubing system with 

1/16" outer diameter,  

1 filter included 

XRPRCS25 5 spare filters 2 µm are 

included 

XRPRCS35 5 spare filters 0.5 µm are 

included 

 

2. Reason of discontinuation: Termination of production by the manufacturer 

3. Date of discontinuation: While stocks last 

  

 


